The City of Planning Services Department

BWE MEMORANDUM

MAYCR J. LEHMAN AND MEMBERS OF COUNCIL FILE: D11-1691

FROM: S.NAYLOR, M.E.S., M.C.I.P., R.P.P., DIRECTOR OF PLANNING SERVICES

NOTED: R. FORWARD, MBA, M.Sc., P. ENG. ((// M‘/f
G

GENERAL MANAGER OF INFRASTRUCTURE WTH MANAGEMENT
C. LADD, CHIEF ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER, .

RE: CITY COUNCIL ‘BUMP-UP’ REQUEST FOR SITE PLAN APPROVAL FROM THE
SOUTH BARRIE SECONDARY SCHOOL (225 PRINCE WILLIAM WAY)

DATE: OCTOBER 5§, 2015

Council Motion 15-G-187 concerning the South Barrie Secondary Schoal, directed staff to meet with the
Simcoe County District School Board and prepare a detailed memorandum for the October 5, 2015
Council meeting. This memo is to advise Council that to date representatives from the School Board and
City staff have met on three separate occasions to further discuss the placement of the proposed school
building on site. While the talks have been productive, both parties have agreed that there would be
benefit to continuing these discussions and to continue to explore options over the next couple of weeks.
As a result, Planning staff will provide Council with a memerandum detailing these discussions on
October 26, 2015.

S. Naylor, M.C.1Z., RP.P.
Director of Planning Services



